
 

 

PTA NEWSLETTER 

                                      Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Let’s Celebrate 

The Christmas Fair was a huge success, thanks to everyone who helped, raising 

over £1,600 for the KS2 playground project! Although it was a cold afternoon, 

it was lovely to see so many children and families enjoying the different activity 

stalls, keeping themselves warm with hot food and drink, taking photos with 

Santa by his Grotto, chatting with the friendly Police Officer and the Firemen, 

and generally, enjoying the Christmas atmosphere. 

 

Appreciation of Help 

We would like to thank all the volunteers for their help and support in 

preparation for the Christmas Fair as well as on the day.  We are grateful to all 

the Class Reps for their input in linking up with parents and the running of the 

activity stalls. We are thankful for all the generous and thoughtful donations 

from parents. Without you this lovely family event wouldn’t have been possible. 

We were very pleased that Waitrose, Tesco and Sainsburys supported this 

event, and very grateful for the generous prizes donated by the local businesses 

in Battersea. We would like to thank all the parents and staff who bought the 

Raffle tickets. We would like to thank all the members of the Management and 

school staff who were helping with different aspects of the preparation and / 

or the running of the event. Together, you have all done an amazing job! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming events – early notice 

We will be organizing a Jumble Sale in the Spring, so please hold on to all 

unwanted gifts and nearly new items and the unwanted and washed plush toys. 

Please keep an eye on the Newsletters and the display boards in the playgrounds 

for the latest information. 

 

Easy Fundraising – can we count on you? 

Do you shop online? Would you like to give money without spending anything 

extra? Sounds too good to be true? Join easyfundraising and our PTA can collect 

free donations every time you buy something online. It won’t cost you a penny 

extra so please help us raise funds. So far, we have 18 supporters and together we 

have raised £48.53.  Join the fundraising revolution! 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsbattersea Let’s get more 

supporters over the holidays!  

 

Have a blessed Christmas and a very healthy, happy and 
prosperous new year 2018!                                                                                                             

Your PTA Team 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsbattersea

